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Richard Florkowski <florko@sbcglobal.net>
Friday, March 5, 2010 3:21 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sirs:

I am a "retail" individual who trades FOREX using reputable brokers. I do not need any further
"consumer protections" from the enactment of the items in this proposed Farm Bill.

RIN 3038-AC61

I am strongly opposed to the passing of these measures that would severely limit my activities as a retail
FOREX trader. Profits made in these trading activities are Taxed, which, if enacted, would represent a
loss of revenue to the US Government.

I already understand the risks involved, and do not want any "Protection" from outside regulation
entities.

Regards,

Richard


